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                                                                                                          Thursday, 23rd November 2023 
 
 

To all parents/carers in Year 2 and 3, 
 

Year 2 and 3 Performance of  ‘The Night before Christmas’ 
 

Thursday 14th December at 9.30am 
Friday 15th December at 1:45pm 

 
We are very excited about our upcoming performance, especially being able to invite parents into 
school to share our celebrations at this time of year. The children are very busy learning songs and 
lines for our performance of The Night before Christmas. 
 
For the performance your child will need to wear pyjamas. Other aspects of their costume will be 
made in school.  
 
We ask that your child brings pyjamas into school in a named bag, on Monday 4th December.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school. 
 

           Yours sincerely,  
 
           The Year 2 and 3 Team 
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